Snap Shots

Redevelopment News - December 2007

Mark Your Calendar

December 12 8:00am
Chamber Revitalization
Committee Meeting at
Pacific Street Cafe

301 Lincoln St.

City Offices Closed
December 25 & January 1

Your Team

Jan Shellito
J 774-5447
Jshelllto@rosewlle ca.us

Kevin Payne
- 774-5256
kpayne@roseville.ca.us

Bill Aiken
774 5271

Mark Wolinski
\ 774-5179
mwolinski@roseville.ca.us

Thank You!

Thanks to our supporters and community
partners, 2007 has been a year of success
and major milestones! We appreciate all
you do for the heart of Roseville.

1 Downtown’s first garage is done!
Historic Old Town revamped.
Downtown Tues. Nights were fun!

Downtown Specific Plan gets amped.
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Sneak Previews have begun.
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Pearl Harbor Ceremony

Friday, December 7
11:00 am 200 Vernon Street
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Tree Lighting

Friday, December 7
5:30 pm on Vernon Street

Street of Wreaths

Wreaths decorated by children from
Roseville Adventure Clubs will be
displayed at stores throughout
Downtown Roseville in December

Downtown Roseville Merchants
www.downtownroseville.com
1-877-848-1273

Holidays

from your Redevelopment Team!
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Mayor Pro Tem Gina Garbolino, on
behalf of the Chamber Revitalization
Committee, presented Homestart
with a plaque in recognition of
their extensive investment in the
rehabilition of their buildings.
Homestart is located on Riverside
Avenue and provides assistance to
homeless families.

Congrats & Farewell!
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The Redevelopment Agency'’s
Financial Analyst Extraordinaire,
Jeannie Kegley will be leaving the
City after 19 years to enter the
fantastic world of retirement!
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